Vandalism in Wokingham town centre

The local press has highlighted worrying vandalism over the holiday period in
the centre of Wokingham. I am in touch with Councillors who have been working
on this matter, who in turn are co-operating with the local police. I am
willing to take up matters with government if that is needed, and thank the
Councillors and police for their work so far to try to get on top of this
problem.


http://www.government-world.com/vandalism-in-wokingham-town-centre/

